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ALTON - Centerstone, on Edwards Street in Alton received a bomb threat at 2:40 p.m. 
on Friday.

Alton Police Chief Jason Simmons said following protocol, they evacuated the building.



"During the building search and police investigation that followed, a person or client 
with a history at the facility was believed to be the person making the threat," Chief 
Simmons said. "As always, we take these calls seriously and we will prosecute these 
calls to the fullest extent of the law."


